
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: 2025 Waste Prevention and Recycling Grant 

DATE: April 7, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 
Staff applied for the Anoka County 2025 Waste Prevention and Recycling Grant and received 
$19,000. The funds are for the specific purposes of purchasing additional recycling carts for 
use in city parks shelters and cement barriers at Public Works to contain and increase the 
collection of tree and yard waste generated by city residents. The plan is to accept compost at 
the City Recycle Events 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to approve the Mayor to sign the Grant Contract via DocuSign. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

None 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Anoka County 2025 Waste Prevention and Recycling Grant Contract 

 


